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R July 8, 2013

NSTAR GAS WORK - LONGFELLOW ROAD
Beginning Tuesday, July 9

Dear Longfellow Road Neighbor:

NSTAR Gas will begin to upgrade the gas services on Longfellow Road tomorrow, Tuesday,
July 9. This work is being done in preparation for the reconstruction of Longfellow Road, and
the work is expected to be completed within 3-4 weeks.

What to expect during construction

e General work hours will be from 7AM to 4PM, Monday thru Friday.

e “No Parking” signs will be posted at least 24 hours in advance of construction. Please be
sure to check posted signs for exact date and times.

e  When work occurs directly in front of driveways or entryways, NSTAR Gas will
coordinate access directly with residents.

For Information and Assistance During Construction

If you have any questions about the construction or need assistance, including if you have any
special needs or disabilities that requires a special accommodation, please contact Chris Neil at
(617) 349-4825 or cneil@cambridgema.gov. Gary Agnello, the City’s construction project
manager, will be available throughout the project to assist the community. Gary will often be
out onsite, and can also be reached at 617.293.9386. More information about the project can
be found at www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/cityprojects . In case of emergency, please
call the Cambridge Public Works Department at 617-349-4800.

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding during this construction. We hope
you enjoy these improvements once they are completed.

Sincerely,

ﬂ.__ ,-{/ﬂ, e k‘ ___; ) /
Chris Neil

Community Relations Manager
City of Cambridge - Department of Public Works
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